
 
ALASKA OPEN 2025   

March 2-6, 2025   

Tubac Golf Resort and Spa – Tubac, Arizona 

Dear Golfers, 

 
It’s time to sign up! Invite your Alaska friends! Time to make your plans to attend the 2025 
Alaska Open Golf Tournament in Tubac, Arizona sponsored by the Juneau Golf Club. Yes! It’s 
back in Tubac this year, and we are so looking forward to it! Join us for lots of golf, with lots of 
friends, raffles, awards, and always … challenges, contests, and prizes!   

Journey to Tubac for a complete reset among the foothills of the Santa Rita and Tumacácori 
Mountain ranges. Tubac Golf Resort and Spa is a world-class Arizona luxury resort, located 45 
minutes south of Tucson. Set on 500 acres of the historic Otero Ranch, the resort is an oasis of 
greenery rooted in Arizona history. Ease into a relaxed state with a leisurely round of golf, 
spend the day at the bliss-inducing spa, dine at historic Stables Ranch Grille & Bar, or explore 
the eclectic boutiques, museums, and fine art galleries of Tubac. The golf course worked hard 
in 2023/24 to transition to a better grass type. This means one 9 will not be available to us this 
year, no island green this year. The last time I played it, it was in excellent condition. Better than 
it was the last time we hosted the tournament there. 

The link to the Tubac Golf Resort and Spa is https://www.tubacgolfresort.com/. The resort 
offers special prices for guest rooms and golf for the tournament beginning February 28. 
Please use the link and/or phone numbers on the room reservation and golf price information 
document on the Juneau Golf Club website for our special pricing. Be sure to tell the pro shop 
you are with the Juneau group for special pricing on pre-tournament rounds and for re-rounds.   

Accommodations include a restaurant, cantina, bar, swimming pool, spa, fitness center, and 
golf course. They do not have a shuttle from the airport.  

There is also the De Anza RV Resort located 7 miles north of the golf resort. I have stayed 
in this park twice before and it is clean and quiet. 

Registration forms and additional tournament information are available at 
www.juneaugolf.com.  Register online by January 31, 2025, for the best pricing and pay 
via credit or debit card.   

For those individuals who would like to participate in the tournament on a more limited basis, 
i.e., golf in only the scramble, limit to 9 holes a day or something less than the full tournament, 
contact us directly.   

We look forward to seeing you at the Tubac Golf Resort and Spa in Tubac, Arizona! Don’t miss 
the fun!   

Mike and Kym Mauseth   
Tournament Chairs   
juneauakopen@gmail.com 

907-321-1268 (Mike) or 907-321-5966 (Kym) 


